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***MEDIA ADVISORY*** 
New Audio and Video Clips Posted to 
Sen. Wright-Jones’ Multimedia Page 

 
 

JEFFERSON CITY – State Sen. Robin Wright-Jones, D-St. Louis, recently added new 

audio and video links to her multimedia page located on her Missouri Senate website. 

This page features audio and video clips (both streaming and broadcast quality — when 

available) for visitors to listen to and watch Sen. Wright-Jones address issues that are 

important to her and the citizens of the 5th

These new audio and video links feature Sen. Wright-Jones discussing 

 Senatorial District. 

Senate Bill 

793, which would change provisions relating to abortion.  She shares how this bill would 

obstruct certain services being sought out by women in her district and why she considers 

certain provisions “unnecessary.” 

Senator Wright-Jones will continue to add audio and video clips during the 2010 

legislative session. To view Sen. Wright-Jones’ multimedia page, visit 

http://www.senate.mo.gov/multimedia/Wright-Jones/Wright-JonesMultimedia.html. 

 

### 

 
 

 

http://www.senate.mo.gov/10info/BTS_Web/Bill.aspx?SessionType=R&BillID=3187166�
http://www.senate.mo.gov/10info/BTS_Web/Bill.aspx?SessionType=R&BillID=3187166�
http://www.senate.mo.gov/multimedia/Wright-Jones/Wright-JonesMultimedia.html�

